
HKU First in the School Scholarship 

(27 September 2024) 

 

Our graduate Ms. WONG Hiu-ching receives the ‘HKU First in the School Scholarship’ 

from The University of Hong Kong.  

 

The scholarship aims to give recognition to newly-admitted local HKDSE students at 

HKU who demonstrate a history of strong academic achievements in their secondary school. 

 

Award Awardee 

HKU First in the School Scholarship  6E WONG Hiu-ching 

 

 
Principal YUEN with Ms. WONG Hiu-ching 

 

 


